Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region TV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 26 October 2021
OM No. 0\ ,s. 202/

NOTICE OF MEETING

To 2 OIC - Assistant Schoools Division Superintendents
Section/Unit Heads
Committee on Gumaca Sub-Office Soft Opening

In line with the Preparation of Formal Opening of Gumaca Sub-Office, please be
advised of your attendance to an online meeting via meet.google.com/ikg-bsbg-ago on October
27, 2021 at 2:.00 p.m.

Attendance is a must.
esas

ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR., EdD \/ 5
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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